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Monday 12th September
Dear Parents and Carers
Taking place this year between 9.00 am and 10.30 am on Friday 30th September, you are all warmly invited to our Macmillan Coffee Morning.  
Macmillan provide services for people living with cancer at every stage of their cancer experience. They provide emotional, practical, physical, and financial support.
What some people don’t know is that they're 98% funded by voluntary donations, so fundraising is essential to make sure they can deliver the vital support people living with cancer need.

Friday 30th September gives us the chance to raise money for this incredible support group.  The coffee morning will take place in the school hall.  Entrance first thing will be via the rear doors of the hall, and if you are arriving after 9.00 am, then entrance will be via the main school door.

Our wonderful cooks, Mrs Williamson and Miss Rogers are busy preparing goodies and there will be lots to eat and drink!  If you would like to bake something for the morning, please do – all donations gratefully eaten!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please do bring along your friends and neighbours – we welcome everyone to this event.
If you are unable to attend, we do hope that we will have some extra cakes to sell at the end of the day in the playground – so please bring your pennies when you pick up at 3.30 p.m.!
All the money we raise on the day will go straight to support the work of this amazing charity.  You will also have the opportunity to Gift Aid your donation if you are a tax payer – that way everyone wins.
See you on Friday 30th September!
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